T: 01453 543618

Email: admin@rednockschool.org.uk www.rednockschool.org.uk

Our Ref: BCH|RCL|003

20th October 2021

Dear Parent / Carer

Year 11 Success and Revision Information Evening - Thursday 4th November 2021

I would like to invite you to Rednock School at 6pm on **Thursday 4th November** to an information evening focusing upon supporting your child's academic achievement and wider wellbeing during Year 11. This session will last for a total of approximately an hour and will take place in the Main Hall.

The intention is to provide practical ideas and advice relating to:

- revision techniques;
- getting organised;
- promoting a positive mindset;
- · physical and emotional wellbeing.

The evening has been timed to precede the Year 11 Mock Exams, which will begin the week commencing Monday 29th November 2021.

As the pandemic continues to affect our community, we are limiting the numbers of people visiting the site, to allow enough space for visitors to feel comfortable. We are making two seats available per family. Your child is welcome to accompany you to this event, but it is not essential for them to do so. We are recommending the wearing of face masks for students, staff and visitors.

If you would like to learn more about how to support your child through this crucial period in their education, please complete the following <u>Google Form</u> by **Friday 29th October 2021.**

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours faithfully,

Mr B Cheeseman

Assistant Headteacher











